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Regulation of Retail Forex

I was just made aware of the proposed leverage change in the forex market from 100:1 to 10:1. This change will
affect every small investor who is learning the forex market because it will raise the margin requirements in their
account and they will either not start the education or be forced to quit.

Do not make this change!

Chuck Ainsworth
2108 E. Geneva Dr.
Tempe, AZ 85282


